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Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program 
Stakeholder Survey 

 
 

The Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program (NSPMP) is interested in receiving 
your feedback.  Beginning November 4, the NSPMP’s 2013 Stakeholder Survey will 
be available online for physicians, dentists, and pharmacists to complete.  

 
The intent of the survey is to gain valuable feedback regarding stakeholder use and 
value of program services, as well as the Program’s customer service.  In addition, the 
survey will allow for feedback regarding potential program enhancements or 
adjustments that could be of benefit to those providing patient care.  The survey results 
are anonymous and will assist the Program to continue striving toward meeting its 
mandate of promoting appropriate use and reducing misuse/abuse of monitored drugs.  

 
Please take an opportunity to complete the survey, which can be completed in no more 
than 5-10 minutes, and help contribute toward the success of the Nova Scotia 
Prescription Monitoring Program. The survey can be accessed by entering 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/nspmp/ into your internet web browser or from a link on the 
homepage of the NSPMP website at www.nspmp.ca. The survey will close on 
December 15, 2013. 

 
Should you have any questions or require any assistance completing the survey, please 
contact the NSPMP at 902-496-7123 or toll-free at 1-877-476-7767. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Lynch 
Manager, Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program 
 


